Translation

S/S "KEIHUKU MARU"

Dear 8irs,

In reply to your letter regarding the carrying out
of the 2nd Special Survey No.2 of the above vessel, we beg to
state that this survey was carried out in July last by the
Teikoku Kaiji Kyokai instead and her class with your Society
will Dbe discontinied accordingly, which please note.

Certificates will be returned in due course.

Yours faithfully,
DAIKO SHOSEN K.K.

Lloyd's Regjister
Foundation
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